प्रधान कोंसल Consul General



भारत का प्रधान कोंसलावास ओसाका - कोबे CONSULATE GENERAL OF INDIA OSAKA - KOBE (JAPAN)

29 May 2018

Dear Ms. Katsura,

This is with reference to your request dated 22nd April 2018 seeking nominal support for 'Dhrupad Camp and Vocal Recitals' being held in September 2018 in Kansai/Tokyo region of Japan.

- 2. We are happy to learn about the event and warmly welcome the same. You may use this Consulate's name as one of the nominal supporters of this event without any financial or legal obligation to the Consulate.
- 3. The map or outline of India, if being used on banners /posters /brochures etc. should conform with the boundaries in the political map of India, which is available on the Government of India's Survey of India website at URL: http://www.surveyofindia.gov.in/files/POL_MAP_4M_ENG_WTR.jpg. Kindly be careful regarding this.
- 4. We take this opportunity to convey our best wishes for the success of the event. You are requested to send us digital images and a few prints of photographs taken during the event, and a brief report later, for our record. The digital images may be sent to the email address cgoff.osakakobe@mea.gov.in.

Regards,

Yours sincerely,

(T. Armstrong Changsan) Consul General

Ms. Mariko Katsura

Representative Director Dhrupad Society of Japan Danjocho 6-11-8, Nishinomiya-shi, Hyogo-ken 663-8006